
[Type here] 
 If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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This Week… 
 

Has gone very quickly! Everyone has come 
into school eager to get on with their work. 

We have hit the ground running! 

In Maths we have been partitioning 2 digit 
numbers into tens and ones. We have also 

been finding 1 more and 1 less for numbers 
to 50. Some have even been finding 10 more 

and 10 less. 

In English we have been looking at 
traditional rhymes. We have been 

practising a few. The children then adapted 
‘Mary, Mary quite contrary’ to make their 

own rhyme. 

  

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 
10th January 2020 

Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 
– 8:55am 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
20th Jan – PTA Meeting in school (All welcome) 
6th Feb – NSPCC Maths Morning 
14th Feb – Break Up 
25th Feb – Back to school 
31st March – Easter Activity Day 
2nd April – Easter Celebration (All welcome) 
3rd April – Break Up 
 
 

    

Certificates and Awards 
 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Joshua 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Creativity and Independence –  

Jensen 

 

Next Week… 
 

We will be looking at the 
Traditional Story, ‘The Enormous 

Turnip’.  

In Maths we will be looking at 
weight and mass. 

  


